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 Senator Carlucci and Nyack Hospital are offering a limited supply of free flu shots
to residents ages 19 and up.  Please call Senator Carlucci’s office at 845-623-3627 to
make an appointment.

Flu shots will be administered on November 3rd from 4-7 PM at the Haverstraw
Community Center at 50 West Broad Street.

All residents receiving the flu shot must present valid ID.


